From: Sandra Hudson

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 12:02:53 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca <clerk@hamilton.ca >
Subject: Encampments at Bayfront Park

External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

I live on which backs onto the hill leading into Bayfront Park there are tents right in the trees behind my back garden which is way too close there is no need for them to be so close to our property. We can hear yelling and swearing frequently which is unnerving. There are 5 single senior women living alone in this area who are feeling unsure about their safety. There has been theft and stolen Hydro. The tents have lots of garbage and there is concern about rats and we also suspect they are using the area for a toilet.

I request as a tax paying citizen you immediately remove the tents in this area to another area there is no need for them to be here.

Yours respectively Sandra Hudson